
 

St Alban’s Catholic Primary School 

 
 

Newsletter to Parents                                  March 19th 2019 
           

Dear Parents, 
 

Just a few reminders for this week – we are trying to pack so much into this short half term!  
Please see below information about our collection for Caritas and the Baby Bank. We would also be 
really grateful for your support with the Easter Bingo and Prizes for this. Our first Parents Evening 
appointments are this Thursday followed by the remainder next Monday. Please do your best to 
come along at your appointment time and see the note below. 
 

With best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs C. L. Frost 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PARENTS EVENING 
Please do your best to enlist help from friends and family for Parents Evening so 
that you can attend without your child/ren. It does make things difficult as there 
is no child care available in school; I need to be available for any parents who 

wish to talk to me. If you cannot attend without the children, please see the class 
teacher to arrange an alternative appointment during the school day. 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We need donations of Easter eggs, Easter cakes,  

wine etc for prizes! Please send in asap! 
 

 

SPRING BINGO! 

Tuesday March 26
th
 in the Parish Centre  

 Doors open 1.30pm – eyes down at 1.45pm 

 

Entertainment provided by F2 and Y1 

SPRING NON-UNIFORM DAY 

Friday March 22nd 
We are collecting for our Lenten Collection for Caritas  

(The Catholic Children’s Society) and their “Baby Bank” appeal. This will 
fund special packs for Mum’s who need support as they have a new baby. 
Please send in a donation in return for wearing “own clothes” on Friday. 

£1 or whatever you can donate, thank you! 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Chatterbox Coffee Morning every Thursday in the  
dining hall – come along after Stay and Pray! 

Local Support from our School Nurses! 

The 0-19 Health and Wellbeing Service, which includes the School Nurses, offer a 

weekly drop in clinic for parents to come along to if they have any concerns they 

wish to discuss about their children. Our local session is every Thursday at Victoria 

Central Health Centre from 4pm – 6pm, no appointment needed, just come along. 
Leaflets with more information are in the entrance area by the office. 

 
 
 
 

 


